
 

Peak Area Newsletter: Information about the vacant role of Newsletter Editor 

The BMC Peak Area newsletter is produced four times each year, to correspond with the 

Peak Area Meeting schedule. The vacancy for editor has arisen as John Coefield has stood 

down after six years of producing them, as has Dave Parry in his position of climbing news 

columnist.  

The newsletter provides an informative and entertaining link between the work done by 

local BMC volunteers and anyone who is interested in any of the work of the BMC in the 

Peak District.  

Contributions come from access, hill walking, and other local reps, plus the Chair. As editor, 

you’ll have the freedom to make this newsletter into what you want it to be to represent 

the work of the local area. 

Interested?  

Feel free to contact Area Chair Andy Reeve for an informal chat, either by messaging on the 

Peak Area Facebook or by email to Peak.Area@thebmc.co.uk 

Ideally this position will be appointed at the Peak Area AGM on Wednesday 19 October 

2022. 

For an example of a previous edition of the newsletter, see the October 2021 newsletter 
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